

February 9, 2021

Ritchie Fulla
% City of Nanaimo
Engineering and Public Works
VIA EMAIL

Re: 2020 Outstanding Public Works Employee

Dear Ritchie,

It gives me great pleasure to announce you as the 2020 recipient of the Public Works Association of BC's Outstanding Public Works Employee. This award is given annually to a public works employee who goes above and beyond day-to-day responsibilities to demonstrate exemplary care and concern for colleagues, community and our industry.

Ritchie, your service to the community of Nanaimo has spanned 45 years, and through your leadership as Waterworks Lead Supervisor, you demonstrate integrity and passion for your trade through your trusted leadership when responding to many water emergencies as well as your involvement in community tours where you are fondly remembered as "The Water Guy."

On behalf of the Public Works Association of BC, I wish you, Ritchie, the very best, and we look forward to acknowledging you at our next annual Public Works Conference. In the meantime, we would like to show our support by sharing your achievement with our Public Works colleagues by including a picture of you in our awards publicity campaign and would be grateful if you forward one at your earliest convenience. In addition, we would also be interested in presenting you with your award at a virtual Council meeting should that be of interest to you and your organization.

Sincerety,

Chris Anderson

President

Public Works Association BC

Cc: Farnaz Farrokhi, Manager, Communications

Mike Squire, Manager, Water Resources